
LAKE COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
 

SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE 
 

June 30, 2015 
 

 

The Lake County Board of Commissioners will meet on Tuesday, June 30, 2015, at 4:00 p.m. in 
the Commissioners’ boardroom, 601 Third Avenue, Two Harbors, Minnesota.  The purpose of 
this meeting is to take necessary actions related to the construction deadline of the loan/grant 
agreement with the Rural Utilities Service (RUS) for the Broadband Initiative Program (BIP). 
Board actions will be regarding project-related invoices, contract amendment(s) and potential 
agreement(s) on continuation of construction. County Administrator Matthew Huddleston will be 
the Acting Clerk of the Board. 

 
 
 


